

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Region X – Northern Mindanao

DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY Purok 6. Casisana Malaybalay City



Purok 6, Casisang, Malaybalay City
Tel no. 813 - 2894; 221 - 4597

MEMORANDUM TO:

Public & Private Secondary School Heads

This Division

FROM:

EDILBERTO/L. OPLENARIA, CESO VI

NSchools Division Superintendent

RE:

PARENTS' FORUM ON SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

Date:

November 9, 2015

1. Enclosed is DepEd Regional Advisory dated November 5, 2015 re: Letter of Xavier University-Ateneo de Cagayan on the conduct of Parents' Forum on Senior High School on specified schedules, which is self-explanatory.

2. For information and guidance.

Rtq15/elo



Republic of the Philippines Department of Education REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO

Zone I, Fr. Masterson Avenue, Upper Belulang., Capayan de Ovo City Telephone no.: 714576 /Fax No. 8807072 Email: depedx sed@yaboo.com



REGIONAL ADVISORY

DepED-X
Cagayan de Oro City

Τo

-

Schools Division Superintendents

O 6 NOV 2015

6400

RELEASED

From

ATTY. SHIRLEY O. CHATTO

Chief Administrative Officer

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Regional Director

Subject

Parents' Forum on Senior High School

Date

November 5, 2015

Attached is the letter from Dulce R. Dawang, Vice President for Basic Education, Xavier University-Ateneo de Cagayan on the conduct of **Parents' Forum on Senior High School**, content of which is self-explanatory for the information and guidance of all concerned.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired.



VP for BASIC EDUCATION

3 November 2015

ATTY SHIRLEY O CHATTO-Chief Administrative Officer Officer-In-Charge Office of the Regional Director Department of Education Region 10 FRONTIERS 2014
200th Austrialist Resident Society of Jesus

DepED-X Cagayan de Oro City

0 9 HOV 2015

Dear Atty Chatto,

Peace!

Ç

Xavier University- Ateneo de Cagayan has been conducting a series of Parents Forum on Senior High School since October until December this year, to help orient parents with incoming Grade 11 students about Senior High School and to help guide them and their children in choosing the right career track and strand to pursue. The Parents Forum is specially designed for non-XU Junior High School parents.

Relative to this, we would like to request the Department of Education to extend our invitation to all public schools in the region. The remaining schedules of the forum are November 12, 2-5 pm at the AVR 1, Old Library Bldg, Wavier University Corrales campus.

The parents can choose to attend any of those dates. For pre-registration, they can email <u>commgroup@xu.edu.ph</u> or call o88 858 3116 local 3324. Only 70 parents can be accommodated per forum.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,

DULCE R DAWANG
Vice President for Basic Education



Xavier Hall, Corrales Avenue, Cagayan de Oro City, Philippines

Tels: (63 8822) 72-3116/(63 88) 858-3116 local: 2064 email: vpbssiced@xu.edu.ph